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Tennessef Valley Authority
ATTN: vMr. S. A. White

Manager of Nuclear Power
6N 38A Lookout Place
1101 Market Street
Chattanooga, TN 37402-2801

'

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: INSPECTION REPORT NOS. 50-259/86-11, 50-260/86-11, AND 50-296/86-11

Thank you for your response of May 19, 1986, to our Notice of Violation issued on
April 21, 1986, concerning activities conducted at your Browns Ferry facility.
We have evaluated your response and found that it meets the requirements of
10 CFR 2.201. We will examine the implementation of your corrective actions
during future inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter.;

Sincerely,
ORIGINAL SfGNED BY
STEPHEN P. WEISE

,

. Stephen P. Weise, Chief
Reactor Projects Branch 1
Division of Reactor Projects

cc: . C. Bibb, Browns Ferry Nuclear
Plant Site Director

ft. L. Lewis, Plant Manager
v1(. W. Whitt, Director, Nuclear

,

/ Managers Review Group
VD. L. Williams, Jr. , Supervisor

Licensing Section
/R.E. Rogers,ProjectEngineer

bec:d.N. Grace
~ . D. Walker

. R. Denton, NRR

. L. Thompson, NRR ,

, M. Taylor, IE
. B. Hayes, 0I
. R. Connelly, 0IA
. J. Clark, Licensing

f Project Manager, NRR
VN. Grotenhuis, Project

Manager, NRR
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v$. P. Weise oVNRC Resident Inspector
v$ tate of Alabama
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